
Date of issue: 22 Feb, 2019 

CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

 

Subject: Notification of Discontinuation of CLL630 series 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 This is a notification that CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. will discontinue 

producing and selling the following products. 

 

 

1. EOL products 

CLL630 series 

 

 

2. Reason 

We have decided to discontinue producing and selling CLL630 series as a result of 

the review of our product lineup for the rationalization of our production. 

 

 

3. Timing of discontinuation 

After receipt of orders up to and including Dec. 25 in 2019, this product series will 

be discontinued. 

 

 

We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by this discontinuation and 

ask for your kind understanding. 


